
Kelloggsville High School 4787 S. Division Ave SW (616) 532-1570 
54th Street Academy 173 54th Street SW (616) 531-7433 

Kelloggsville Middle School  4650 S. Division Ave SE (616) 532-1575 
Southeast Kelloggsville Elementary  240 52nd Street SE (616) 532-1590 

Central Kelloggsville Elementary  4625 Jefferson Ave SE (616) 532-1580 
West Kelloggsville Elementary   4555 Magnolia Ave SW (616)  532-1595 

Kelloggsville Early Childhood Learning Center  
977 44th Street SW (616) 532-1585 

 
 

 

April 30, 2025 

Dear Kelloggsville Parents and Guardians, 

We'd like to inform you that a boil water advisory is currently in effect for the City of 

Wyoming, which includes some of our schools (West Elementary, Kelloggsville Early 

Childhood Learning Center, Kelloggsville High School, and 54th Street Academy). We 

want you to know that we have taken appropriate precautions to ensure student safety. 

Bottled water is available and being provided to students and staff as needed. During 

this time, all drinking fountains and affected water sources are not being used. 

All schools will remain open and dismiss at their regular times. 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will let you know if there are any changes.  

Sincerely, 

Jim Alston 

 

Superintendent, Kelloggsville Public Schools 

 


